
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Primary hyperparathyroidism in a woman with multiple tumors: 

A case report” (ID: 47440). Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for 

revising and improving our paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our 

researches. We have studied comments and the two uptodate studies that you 

suggested carefully. Then we tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some 

changes in the manuscript which we hope meet with approval. We appreciate for 

Editors and Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the correction will meet 

with approval. Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions. 

Your sincerely, 

Cancan Hui, Datong Deng 

2019-06-22 

 


